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Winter 2023/24 Newsletter
Dear Bouchie Lake Community,

Winter is here and all of us at Bouchie Lake School are enjoying playing 
in the snow! This time of year is hard for students when they don’t have
proper mitts, layered clothing, and water resistant boots - wet, cold hands 
and clothes make for a very uncomfortable day. The school is able to 
purchase these items on your behalf! Please contact your child’s 
classroom teacher or myself if you would like us to do some shopping!

Our Winter Concert is on Thursday, December 14 at 1:00pm (coffee/tea/raffle tickets & 50/50 from 12:30!) 
Ms. Sasha and our students are working hard on preparing a show that will highlight our music program. PAC 
and classrooms are organising seven themed Holiday Baskets to be raffled off at the concert. Books of tickets 
($1/ticket) will be coming home next week. Please sell as many as you can and return the ticket stubs and money 
to the locked PAC box at school - we can always send more tickets home when requested. Raffle and 50/50 
tickets will also be for sale before the concert.

Please see the next page of this newsletter for many exciting events coming up for Bouchie Lake students and 
staff!

Our school has whole school assemblies twice per month on the first and third Monday of the month at 8:30. We 
are exploring concepts such as diversity, inclusion, anti-bullying, peaceful conflict resolution, and our Bouchie 
Lake CARES philosophy: Bouchie Lake Community Cares for Ourselves, Others, and this Place. Please know 
that you are always welcome to  join us for these assemblies to learn more about our school community.

All the best to you and yours this holiday season!
                                             Warm regards, Corry Climenhage

2074 Blackwater Road
Quesnel, BC  V2J 7B3

Phone 250.249.5913 / Fax 
250.249.5610

We are 
here!
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Upcoming Events at Bouchie Lake School

November 28-30 - Dakelh Language Classes at Bouchie Lake!

Monday, November 27 - Non-Instructional Day - no school for students

Monday, December 4 - Assembly 8:30 - all welcome

Tuesday, December 5 - Coffee & Conversation 8:15 (Parent/Caregiver group)

December 7-22 - Twelve Days of Christmas Spirit Days!

Thursday, December 14 - Winter Concert 1:00 (coffee/tea/raffle - 12:30)

Monday, December 15 - Assembly 8:30 - all welcome

Thursday, December 21 - Report Cards go home

Friday, December 22 - Last Day of school before Winter Break

Monday, January 8, 2024 - Welcome Back to School! Happy New Year!

Monday, January 8 - Assembly - all welcome

Friday, February 2 - Professional Development Day - no school for Students



Bouchie Lake Bell Schedule:

8:10am     Morning Bell Warning
8:15am     Morning Bell Classes begin
10:00am   Recess Begins
10:15am   Recess Ends
11:45am   Lunch Playtime 
12:20pm   Lunch Eating Time
12:40pm   Warning Bell
12:44pm   Classes Resume
2:23pm     Dismissal time

StrongStart located at Bouchie Lake from 8:15am to 11:15am Mon-Fri
Did you know…
● focuses on activities for 3-5 year olds but children 0-5 years are welcome.
● is a free program that runs every morning at Bouchie Lake
● is open to all Quesnel and area families
● operates September to June, closed on all school holidays and non-instructional 

days
● Parent/Care Providers “stay and play” and share in your child’s learning
● bring your child’s Birth Certificate to register!  

When your child is away from school…
Three ways to contact us:

1. Call the school at 250-249-5913
2. Email the school at BOU@SD28.BC.CA
3. Email using the contact form on our website: 

https://bouchielake.sd28.bc.ca/absence-late/bou

Please let us know if your child is ill or just away.  If there is significant illness in your child’s 
classroom, we will be contacting our school district for a special cleaning in your child’s room.
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